
Wow, what a winter! I know I’m in 

the minority here, but I “loved” this 

one. I will admit though, since the 

arrival of the warmer temperatures 

its been nice to start seeing    

neighbors again. Soon, the      

neighborhood ritual walks will 

begin and the snowbirds will 

“drive” home.  

If you have been out of town or 

would like to catch up on sub   

business, remember meeting 

minutes and past newsletters can 

be found on our website,  

rochdalesub.com 

Please mark your calendars for the 

annual meeting in June. If you are 

interested in being a Director, please 

notify Board Secretary, Tiffany     

Fronek, so she can add you to the 

ballot. We’d love to have some new 

faces on the Board. We only meet     

4-5 times per year. 

Thanks, 

Warren DeWitt 

N O T E  F R O M  T H E  P R E S I D E N T  

S U B D I V I S I O N  G A R A G E  S A L E  

S P R I N G  2 0 1 4  

R O C H D A L E  T I M E S  

Q U I C K  H E A D L I N E S  

 

BIRTHDAY  

GREETINGS! 

Happy 90th  

Birthday to 

Elaine 

McLean! 

 

WELCOME TO THE SUB &  

DIRECTORY UPDATE 

Welcome our new neighbor,  

Jamie Nummer (461 Orchar-

dale). Next time you are out 

and about take the time to  

introduce yourself to him.    

Jamie is a VP at Somerset 

Lending Group located in 

downtown Rochester. Also, 

remember to update your new 

directory with Jamie’s             

information:  

Phone: 248-895-4541 

Email: jnummer1@gmail.com 
 

ANNUAL MEETING 

The Annual Homeowners     

Association Meeting is     

scheduled for Tuesday, June 

23, 2014 at 6:30 pm at the 

City Hall Auditorium. 

 

REMEMBER YOUR SPEEDS 

As we move toward summer 

and outside activities increase, 

let’s all be conscious of your 

travel speeds while heading in 

and out of the sub. 

C O N T A C T  U S  
A N Y  N E W S  T O  S H A R E ?  P l e a s e  s e n d  y o u r  s t o r i e s  t o  T r i s h a  

C o x  a t  c o n t a c t r o c H d a l e t i m e s @ g m a i l . c o m  f o r  c o n s i d e r a t i o n .  

 

F I N D  U S  O N  F A C E B O O K  —  R o c h d a l e  H o m e o w n e r s   

A s s o c i a t i o n .  

The Subdivision Garage Sale is scheduled for May 16 & 17.  

If you are interested in participating, please contact Warren 

DeWitt at 248-651-8336. If we have 10 or more residents who 

are going to participate, the Board will move forward with prep-

aration and advertising. The sign-up deadline is May 4th.  


